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Brick Repair on Main Street will begin Monday, September 23rd.  

For worker safety the City will be closing down a traffic lane at a time while this work is 
completed. The project will be completed by The Jomago Company and will take place in four 
phases. See illustration above for phase locations. Municipal (free) parking lots are available off of 
Montgomery Court, behind the Centennial building on Maple Street, and behind the Grange 
Building. Detours will be marked and moved as work progresses. 

• Phase one is starting with the lane in front of the library from First St to Madison St.   
• Phase two will be the north side of West Main St from First St to Madison St.  
• Phase three will be north side of East Main St from Madison St. to Railroad St.  
• Phase four will be the south side of East Main St. from Madison to Railroad St.  

The project is estimated to take less than 2 weeks. If you have any additional question or 
concerns, please contact Municipal Services Director Scott Kriebs by phone (608-882-2262) or 
email s.kriebs@evansvillewi.gov. 
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